
 

Transcript for Mrs. Granger’s Video 

 

Hello Nursery Children, 

Just a little video, from Mrs. Granger, to say hello. 

Hopefully, you are having a nice time doing lots of lovely activities at home, with 
your family and that you are keeping safe and well. 

I know it’s a long time since you have been at Nursery and hopefully it won’t be 
much longer before you come back to us. 

And it’ll be great for you to see everybody, for us to see you and for you to see 
your friends as well. 

So I’m looking forward to that!  

I have been putting some ideas of activities that you can do on the website and 
the ILD. So, hopefully you’ve been doing some of those. But don’t worry if you 
haven’t managed to do anything. 

If you have done anything really interesting, it would be fabulous if you could 
put some photos or videos up on to the ILD. And then I’ll be able to see what 
you have been up to. But if not don’t worry, I’ll, when I see you next, you can tell 
me all about it. 

So keep safe and hopefully we’ll see you soon. 

Bye! 

 

 

  


